
 

Write a character description 
from a book you have read. 

Remember to describe what they 
look like and how they act.  

Draw and colour an animal in 
the style of Eric Carle.  

 

In each bag there are 10 
cookies.  

 
How many cookies are there 

altogether?  
 
 
 
 
 

Write out the following numbers 
using one colour for the odd 

numbers and another colour for 
the even numbers.  

 

1,    4,     8,     3,     7,    
12,    16,     30 

    

Explore the 4 seasons and 
identify what months are in 

each season.  
 

You could also explore how 
the weather changes 
throughout the year. 

Write a list of instructions 
explaining how to make your 
favourite sandwich or wrap. 

 

Write a letter to Sheila (the main 
character in our class text) 

explaining what she needs to 
take with her to the moon. 

  Create a poster about 
kindness and friendship. 

 

Design and carry out a science 
experiment using a food item.  

Choose an animal and research 
its habitat and the reason why it 

lives there. Present what you 
found out in a poster. 

Cook a healthy snack with an 
adult. 

Create a game which will help 
you and your friends learn the 

5 times table 
 

After, play your game with 
someone you live with. 

 

Go on a walk and see what 
animals live in your local area.  

Try to find similarities and 
difference between them. 

Label three countries in 
Europe on a map. 

Create a collage of an animal’s 
habitat.  

YEAR 2 HOME LEARNING  

TERM 1 

This term your home learning tasks are based on our learning 

across the curriculum. You must complete enough activities to 

gain a minimum of 10 points. 

10 points = 1 raffle ticket 

15 points = 3 raffle tickets 

20 points = 5 raffle tickets 

The raffle tickets will go into a prize draw at the end of the term. 

Your teacher will pick three names at random to get a prize! 

          1 point 

          2 points 

          3 points 

 

There are lots of different ways you can present your home 

learning, some examples are: 

 Photographs 

 Drawings 

 Typed or written work 

 Diary entries from places you have visited 

When you have completed a task, add it to your home learning 

wallet. Please ensure the tasks are brought in by the last Monday 

of term.  

We look forward to seeing your fantastic pieces of learning! 


